Memorandum

Date:

March 10, 2011

To:

Honorable Joni Gray, Chair

Honorable Members, Board of Supervisors

From:

Chandra L. Wallar, CEO

1 - FAR

Subject:

Continuance of Administrative Item A-15 - Fiscal Year 2011/12

Employer Contribution Retirement Rates

CC:

Jason Stilwell, Asst. CEO

Michael Allen, Clerk of the Board

It is requested that Administrative Item A-15 regarding Fiscal Year 2011/12 employer contribution retirement rates, recommended by the Santa Barbara County Employees Retirement System (SBCERS) actuary, be continued from March 15, 2011 until the April 5, 2011 Agenda.